COrl.
Tlopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

~ " 2nd May, 1938,

] Dear Sirs,

’ H, I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 28th ultimo respecting the steam trawler ™iORMA MARIA",
the contents of which have been néEZA.

The case has recelived eonsideration to-day, and
I have to inform you that, providggzﬁha vessel be submitted_.
to a General Examination of the hull, in addition to the

Boiler and Screwshaft Surveys, and a satisfactory report as

to her condition be received, the Committee will be agrecable

to her class being reinstated in the Soclety's Register Book.
I shall be glad if you will inform the Owners

accordingly.

% I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,

AMSTERDAM,

Lloyd's Register
Foundation
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